
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

CIRCULAR NO: ISS/DP/045/2021-22     DATE: 20/11/2021 

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

With reference to the Circular No : ISS/DP/041/2021-22 , dated 8th November, 2021 , we 

would like to inform you that we will be closing the link by tomorrow at 10 am.  

We found that still some parents have not yet filled the consent form, kindly be informed 

that the text book orders will be placed based as per the consent received.  

Kindly ensure to fill the form without fail so that we will be able to place the text book orders 

on time.  

Thank you for your continuous support. 

Google Form Link:  https://forms.gle/uJhXxYUzbSzx7QGcA 

 

Best Regards, 

Administration Team 
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